


 

school. Every year, our School Experience Survey data reflects how safe and happy our 
students, families, and staff feel on campus. Our Family Action Team, School Culture 
Committee, and community partners meet often to ensure we are engaging our community and 
families in the best way possible.  

4. Collaborative Leadership and Practice​: We believe that “team work makes the dream work” 
and work diligently to hold a shared vision and equal opportunities to lead and share 
knowledge. Through various committees and rotating professional development, we are open to 
learning from one another and ensuring that all stakeholders are invited to the table. We often 
host professional development for other schools, including our feeder schools, to come onto to 
our campus and share best practices, go through observations, and build stronger connections. 
We also nurture various governing bodies such as School Site Council, Local School 
Leadership, School Culture Committee, Family Action Team, and House of Student 
Representatives.  

 
As exemplified above, Mendez High School is committed to upholding the four pillars of Community 
Schools. We have already begun and will continue to collaborate through school partnerships with 
organizations, businesses, elected officials, families and community members. We already have 
outstanding relationships with Promesa Boyle Heights, Proyecto Pastoral, Communities in Schools, 
City Year, YMCA, Geffen Playhouse, Casa 0101, Self-Help Graphics, Las Fotos Project, Inner-City 
Struggle, 826LA, Boys and Girls Club, Latino Equality Alliance, Peer Health Exchange, and more. We 
are also looking forward to breaking ground for our Wellness Center in September 2019 and will 
hopefully, open its doors to our students and community in the Fall of 2020.  
 
We are also proud to work with our feeder schools and often invite their students to participate in 
school events or campus tours to encourage them to see our school as a welcoming space for them, too. 
Through Promesa Boyle Heights and the Partnership for Los Angeles Schools, we work with 
Hollenbeck MS, Stevenson MS and Utah Elementary. Our students have volunteered in their schools 
and we hope to strengthen mentorship opportunities.  
 
By becoming an official LAUSD Community School, we hope to continue being a safe space for the 
community and by the community.  
 
Respectfully, 
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